
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                                          Make Christ known; Making Lives Better 

St Teresa of Calcutta Catholic Academy Trust welcomes new school its growing family. 
 

 
We are delighted that St Vincent de Paul RC Primary School, in Norden, Rochdale, has now become the latest 
member of the St Teresa of Calcutta Catholic Academy Trust. We continue to align with the Diocese of Salford’s 
ongoing strategy to secure and enrich the future of Catholic education, furthering our shared mission to Make 
Lives Better and Make Christ Known. 

The school, led by Headteacher Mrs Mary Brooks, is a vibrant and inclusive community, dedicated to forming 
the whole child through the Gospel values of Christ and academic excellence. Their mission, “Educate the whole 
child… where all are loving to learn and learning to love,” resonates deeply with our approach. The school, 
bringing its own unique charism, strengthens our whole Trust family. 

Chris Foley, CEO of the St Teresa of Calcutta Catholic Academy Trust, said: 

“We are pleased to welcome St Vincent de Paul’s into our family of schools. Under Mrs Brooks’s strong 
leadership, the school shines through its Gospel-rooted values—love, respect, hope and kindness—and upholds 
a celebrated tradition of faith-filled, high‑quality teaching. We look forward to working side by side to grow in 
Christ and deepen the impact of Catholic education across Rochdale as we continue to build a cohesive family 
of schools— distinct in character, united in purpose.” 

 
 
 
 


